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TOBACCO PREVENTION HAS A 

GREAT RETURN ON INVESTMENT
Research shows that tobacco prevention and cessation programs not only reduce smoking and save lives, but also save money by reducing tobacco-related health care costs. 

Vermont’s Tobacco Control Program is an evaluated and effective program that has saved the state over a billion dollars since its creation. 
· From 2001-2014, independent evaluation of the tobacco control program found $73 million invested in the program helped it net $1.43 billion in savings in overall smoking-related health care costs, including $586 million in Medicaid costs.  
These savings continue.

· In 2012, the program began a collaboration with VHAP to make Medicaid benefits for smoking cessation more comprehensive and accessible resulted in a decline in smoking among Medicaid-insured adults from 36% to 29%. 


· The 2% decline in smoking between 2017-2018 alone resulted in health care savings to Vermont of $12.2 million.

· Additionally, the program decreased youth smoking from 13.3% in 2011 to 6.9% in 2019 and reduced adult smoking from 19.1% in 2011 to 13.3% in 2020. Because of these declines: 

· 4,330 fewer kids alive today in Vermont will grow up to be addicted adult smokers 

· 8,390 fewer of today’s residents in Vermont will ultimately die prematurely from smoking

· We have secured a $416.5 million reduction in health care costs

For additional information, contact:

 Tina.Zuk@heart.org, Mike.Rollo@cancer.org, jsudhoffguerin@vtmd.org, koflaherty@tobaccofreekids.org,  trevor.summerfield@lung.org



















































